
From: Katrina Murphy [mailto:Katrina.Murphy@kmir.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 4 July 2016 7:44 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: president@dhaa.info 
Subject: AM2014/204 Health Professionals and Support Services Award - Mention and/or Directions 
- 2pm, 7 July 2016  
 
Dear Ms Huynh, 
 
I represent the Dental Hygienists Association of Australia Ltd, one of the parties involved in FWC 
conferences in relation to the 2014 Review of the Health Professionals and Support Services Award, 
before Commissioner Roe.  
 
I am away on leave this week with my children and as such, I apologise that I cannot attend for the 
Mention and/or Directions before Vice President Hatcher, this Thursday 7th July at 2pm.  
 
It may assist the process before his Honour to advise that the DHAA wishes to submit evidence 
(documentary evidence from the 2009 AMOD process and two witnesses) to support its submission, 
that the modern award's List of Common Health Professionals is exhaustive and not indicative and as 
such, that Dental Hygienists and Oral Health Therapists, are and always have been, award-free.  
 
Please contact me on (0419) 325 954, if required. I would appreciate being advised of the resultant 
Directions and Notice of Listing.  
 
Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186   Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 
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